
 
 

Redbridge School will provide outstanding educational provision that 
will also encompass the holistic needs of pupils, aged 11 – 19 with SLD, 

PMLD and any additional needs particularly ASD.  We will deliver this 
through a flexible skilled workforce in an inclusive caring environment 

that has pupils at its centre. 
 
 
As a school community we have clearly expressed values that hold pupils at 
the centre and our commitment to meeting their holistic needs.   
 
Keeping pupils safe is central to our aims.  In order to do so we wish to 
maintain a safeguarding ethos and environment so that all parents and carers 
can be confident that their children are safe with us. 
 
To do this we have put in place policies and procedures that recognise not 
only our statutory duties on safeguarding but our moral duty to have 
safeguarding at the forefront of our day to day operations. 
 
As a parent, you can support our safeguarding ethos in the following ways. 
 
• Work in partnership with the school to ensure all pupils are safe and feel 

safe in school and that school are aware of issues that may impact on 
pupils’ safety. 

• Respect and understand the school’s procedures in the light of our 
safeguarding ethos even when it may cause inconvenience. 
• Understand that in certain instances the policies and procedures we work 
under, set by the Liverpool’s Safeguarding Board for children and vulnerable 
adults, may require us to pass on information to other agencies that support 
us in keeping pupils safe.  

 
By supporting the school is this way you are contributing to us maintaining the 
safety of all pupils in the school. 

 


